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EXCEEDINGLYIMPORTANT

1. Be sure to turn in your grades on graduating students to the 
IBM Office not later than 4:00 P.M. Friday, August 25. Earlier re­
ports will be appreciated. Make doubly sure that you have cleared al l

all of these, for 4:00 o'clock is the dead line.

2. Final grades for the II TERM SUMMER are to be sent to de­
partment heads by Monday morning, August 28 at 9:00 o'clock in dup­
lica0e, then to the deans by 10:00 A.M. and to the Tabulating Office 
by noon. We will appreciate your promptness. Thanks for your help 
in meeting the requirements of our patrons. 

FALL REGISTRATION INSTRUCTIONS

1. You will find herewith the Registration Instructions for the 
Fall Semester. You have received the Class Schedules. 

2. Between the closing of the summer and the opening of the fall 
the offices will need to contact the different departments. It will 
be a great source of satisfaction if some member of the staff in 
each department is available. 

S.W. Hutton, Registrar 

FIRST GENERAL FACULTY MEETING 

The first general faculty meeting of the 1950-1951 school year 
will be held on Tuesday, September 12, at 4:45 P.M. in the Little 
Theatre. 

Although the meeting was unavoidably placed at a time immediat­
ely following our second day of Fall registration, President Sadler, 
who will officiate at the meeting, plans for it to be very brief. 

Joseph Morgan, Chairman 
Faculty Program Committee 

THE FOLLOWING STUDENTS HAVE DROPPED ALL COURSES: 

6-16 
6-13 
6-20 
7-06 
6-07 

6-07 
7-17 
6-28 
7-28 

ancelled 

s.w. Hutton, Registrar 


